
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

5th April 2019 

Dates for Your Diary 
Friday 5th April    Break up for Easter Holidays 
Tuesday 23rd April    Back to School 
Wednesday 24th April   Football League Match (re-arranged) 
Friday 26th April    Individual Photographs 
Wednesday 1st May   Football League Match - Staindrop Academy 
Monday 6th May    May Day Holiday 
Tuesday 7th May    Back to School 
Monday 13th May    Start of Year 6 SATs week 
Wednesday 22nd May   Class 2 Cricket - Raby Castle 
Thursday 23rd May    Class 2 Multi Skills Festival - Staindrop Academy 
Friday 24th May    Quadkids Level 2 Games - Class 2 
Friday 24th May    Break up for Whit Holidays 
Tuesday 4th June    Back to School 
Wednesday 5th June   Football League Match - Staindrop Academy 
Friday 7th June    Small School Olympics 
12th, 19th & 20th June   Class 2 Tennis Competition Level 2 
Thursday 13th June    German Night of Culture Years 4,5,&6 Durham 
Thursday 27th June    Class 3 OAA Festival 
Friday 28th June    Year 5 Bishop Barrington Curriculum Day 
Tuesday 2nd July    Sports Day 1.30 p.m. 
Friday 12th July    Reports to Parents 
Monday 15th      Open Afternoon 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
Tuesday 16th     Ramshaw Big Walk 
Wednesday 17th July   Leavers Assembly 
Friday 19th July    Break up for Summer Holidays  

Year 6 SATs 

Year 6 SATs week is Monday 13th May to    

Thursday 16th May. Please ensure that all Year 6 

children are in school by 8.45 a.m. each day for 

a drink and snack. Thank you.  

Easter Coffee Morning 

Thank you very much to everyone who came to our 

Easter Coffee Morning, it was lovely to see so many 

people in school. We would also like to say thank you 

to those of you who donated cakes, we really               

appreciate your kindness.  We made a brilliant £106.80. 

Holidays 

We break up for Easter on Friday 5th April and    
return to school on Tuesday 23rd April. School is 
closed for May Day  on Monday 6th May, we are 
back in school on Tuesday 7th May. 

Individual photographs 

Tempest Photography are coming into school on Friday 

26th April to take Individual and family photographs. If 

you would like to bring younger or older siblings in to 

have their  photographs taken, please do so at 8.30 

a.m.  



Football League Matches 

Some of our Class 2 and 3 children have been 

chosen to take part in our Football League 

matches next term. The matches will take 

place at Staindrop School. Parents are able to 

go and watch the matches as long as they do 

so from the designated    area.  School football 

kit will be supplied, but children will need to 

bring their own football boots, 

trainers and shin pads.  

Sporting Events 

We have quite a few sporting events coming 

up this term. Could children please bring   

tracksuit bottoms and a warm coat as well as 

their PE kit to these in case of periods of       

inactivity and cold weather. If it is due to be 

hot and sunny please apply sun screen at 

home.  Thank you.  

Uniform 

Could we please remind parents to put 

your child’s names into their uniform to 

help with identification, especially after 

PE.  Could you also please ensure that 

your child has the correct P.E. kit for 

school next term. Thank you.   

German Night of Culture 

Our Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils have been      
invited to attend a German cultural event 
on Thursday 13th June at the Gala      
Theatre, Durham. Staff will take pupils to 
the theatre after lunch where there will 
be time to take part in a German        
Workshop followed by a visit to a        
German  Photography Exhibition.        
Children will then take part in a               
performance watched by their parents at 
5.30 pm. This will be followed by German 
music performances until 8.30 pm. during 
which, German food and drink will be on 
sale. Please sign and return the slip that 
was sent home if you would like your 
child to take part. Children must be met 
by parents at The Gala Theatre, Durham 
before the performance.  

 Breakfast Club 

We are looking for volunteers to help Mrs 
Thornton at Breakfast Club from 8 a.m. to 9 
a.m. one day a week (or more if you can). Mrs. 
Gillham is now very kindly covering Friday 
mornings. If you are interested please call into 
school or give us a ring and we will let you 
know further details.  It is a great opportunity 
to interact with lovely  children, who really   
enjoy coming to Breakfast Club.   

Leaver’s Assembly 

We would like to invite the parents of our 

Year 6 pupils to our Leaver’s Assembly  at 

9 a.m. on Wednesday 17th July. It will be 

an opportunity to celebrate the           

achievements  of our Year 6 pupils during 

their time at Ramshaw Primary School 

and wish them well in the next chapter of 

their lives. 
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